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Service Projects

Club Business
Miller Park Playground: We’re Over Half-Way There

Kiwanis Corner

Boys & Girls Club Pancake Breakfast

Key Club Book Drive

The Miller Park Playground Committee has raised almost $75,000.00 toward the matching 
grant of $100,000.00 offered by the Hatch Foundation. We’re over half-way there! Let’s keep 
the momentum going. If you know of any company or organization that you think would 
like to help sponsor this program, show them the flyer that was sent out with this issue of 
The Misprint.

Key Club International is Kiwanis’ oldest and largest continuing youth-service program. 
The first Key Club (“for key boys”) was organized by the Kiwanis Club of Sacramento, Cali-
fornia in 1925. The concept of a service club for high school (or secondary students ages 
14-18) spread to other Kiwanis clubs, and Key Club became an official program of Kiwanis 
International in 1942. Key Club International is run largely by its members, who conduct 
conventions and elect officers each year at the district and international levels.

The Boys and Girls Club’s Keystone Club is having a pancake breakfast on January 14 & 28 
and February 11 & 25 to raise money to attend their national conference. The events are 
being held at the Musgrave unit, 720 S. Park, and we’re hoping to have a group from our 
club there on January 28 starting at 9:00 a.m. Let Ralph Baldi know if you can attend, or 
just show up that morning. If you can’t make it on the 28th, please consider attending on 
one of the other dates.

The Gloria Deo Key Club is holding a book drive to help establish a library at their school. 
They are looking for gently used hardback books on any appropriate topic. We still don’t 
have a collection date established, but start thinking about any books you have that you’d 
be willing to donate.

Opening Prayer

50/50 Drawing

Larry Summers has offered to open the club meeting with prayer on January 26.

Nobody won the 50/50 drawing last week, so the pot grows to $78500.


